
From:  "Sherri Silveira" <slsilveira@comcast.net> 
To: <cgekas@energy.state.ca.us> 
Date:  1/9/2008 5:52 PM 
Subject:  2008 Building Energy Efficiency Standards Docket # 07-BSTD-1 
 
2008 Building Energy Efficiency Standards Docket # 07-BSTD-1 
                        
Please, say it isn’t so.  The state has no business in our homes like this.  There are elderly and 
sick people that have specific temperature requirements.  The state and utility companies cannot 
effectively manage the regulation of an individual person’s temperature without endangering 
lives.  I don’t know what it takes to remove this foolishness from the proposed plan, but I pray that 
you appeal to whomever is necessary to put a stop to this. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sherri Silveira 
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